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I support this bill to bring more clarity to where industrial facilities may be built, and 

how negative impacts can be mitigated. Planning is essential for industries and 

communities to coexist in ways that are beneficial to all. Distances between industrial 

buildings and others such as residences, schools, hospitals, etc. should be planned 

carefully by cities and towns. 


